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Friday, 03 October 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

We are very much looking forward to our visit to London next Wednesday – excitement is certainly 

building.   We are writing to you to confirm the final arrangements. 

We are leaving school at 6.30am prompt to travel to London by coach. We will be stopping at one 

of the service stations after a couple of hours to have a comfort break. When we arrive at London, 

we will be dropped off at the bus stop adjacent to the Education Building (where the tour starts) 

in Victoria Tower Gardens, so the children will only have a short walk to the Education Building to 

begin the tour. There is an area for us to eat lunch in Victoria Tower Gardens and toilets. 

We will have some of our lunch before entering the Education Building at 1110 to begin the tour 

of the Houses of Parliament for our allocated session, the visit will take two hours. The children 

will then finish their lunch before going on a special surprise visit, before getting back on the 

coach. We will then return to school, via some London sights, having a comfort break on the way 

home, arriving back at school at approximately 10 pm / 10.30 pm. The children will be accompanied 

by staff from school for the duration of the visit. 

For the visit, the children will need to wear their full school uniform and a pair of comfortable 

shoes. Please ensure that your child has a coat (waterproof if the weather is forecasted to be 

wet).  If they can also bring a rucksack please to carry everything with them for the visit. The 

children will need to bring a packed lunch and a packed tea (please ensure that whatever your 

child brings for tea does not have perishable contents due to the length of time that your child 

will be carrying it). Can we also ask that children do not bring ‘nuts’ or have any ‘sesame’ on bread 

etc., for any aspect of their lunch or tea as we have party members who are allergic to these. The 

children will need to bring non-fizzy drinks in non-breakable containers and plenty of snacks.  The 

children may bring something with them to do on the bus such as a travel game or book, however 

the children must not bring electronic games or phones. 

If you need to get a message to us during the day then please email admin@clive.shropshire.sch.uk. 

We will obviously have contact numbers for families with us.  If you have any questions, please do 

not hesitate to contact us. 

We are very much looking forward to a wonderful day. 

Kind Regards, 

Nicola Brayford 
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